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My primary concern for this development is the health implications associated with microplastics in the air.  
With a young family who breath southern highlands air and drink its water, I have deep concerns about 
continuing to live here if our long term health is at risk.   

The research is clear regarding the link to microplastics and cancer.  I would think that anyone who 
understands its toxicity and how easily it can move  would be against this being located in a populated area.  
Our state should be demonstrating more care and concern- this is a disappointment.   

I appreciate that we need a non-landfill solution to recycle plastics, but Moss Vale is not the right site.  In a 
country with an abundance of land, there should certainly be other options to locate this facility which don’t 
risk the health of so many people.   

To our state leaders, I truly hope you care about your residents enough to not let this proceed. 
 

 




